
 
 
 

Dear Clients, 
 
We earnestly ask you to check the correctness of the details of ALROSA, its subdivisions, 
affiliates and controlled companies before conducting a transaction. 
 
According to Rosfinmonitoring, incidents of fraud have become more frequent when 
foreign companies receive through electronic communication channels false commercial 
offers from people who pretend to be large enterprises. Settlement accounts in the offers 
are actually opened for individuals whose transliterated names coincide with the names of 
renowned companies. There is up to 100% of coincidence in English in the spelling of fake 
names with the names of real companies.    
 
Not to become scam victims, be sure to check the correctness of the Company details by 
contacting directly the Company’s accounting department by phone or e-mail listed in the 
Contacts section on the official website of alrosa.ru. 
 
 

 
 
   
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 

 


